

Minutes of Morrow Tree Board Meeting April 21, 2016

The meeting was called to order April 21 at 3:00pm, the meeting opened with the pledge to the flag.

Roll was called and all members (SueAnn Nelson, Agnes Mclintosh, Barbara Thompson) were present.

Minutes of the March 17 meeting were approved.

Old business was discussed:

Arbor Day celebration is all set up. Boy Scouts of Troop 838 will plant the trees and will earn a Forestry Merit Badge. The Tree Board will save pictures and email to Wendy Van Buren. The pictures will also be put on the village website. Bill Thompson has asked Bruce Miller to take pictures of the event.

New Business was next presented:

The board will ask Council about a location for the Tree City flag.

The board will wait to approach the property owner re bush on 22/3.

Tree City annual application is due Dec 2, 2016 and Sue Ann will create and submit it.

SueAnn would like to plant six trees in The Woodlands and also scatter flower seeds.

SueAnn will check with Donnie Norman re six trees. The cost would be \$10.00.

Meeting was adjourned by unanimous vote at 4:15.